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From: Antonios Lianos
Sent: Saturday, December 24, 2016 2:34 PM
To: Fouad Khoury
Subject: TV licensing

Dear Fouad,

I spoke to Kiriakos on the Christmas occasion and also enquired about latest status.

Kiriakos does not expect us to receive the money before year end. He further said that we should reasonably expect
to receive our money towards the end of Q1 2017 or around the time the new licensing bidding process will
commence (whichever is later --> this is mine).

Regards,

Tony

Sent from my Samsung device



